To: Executive Committee
From: Kristin A. Van Gaasbeck, Chair of Academic Policies Committee

Date: September 28, 2011
RE: Early Registration Unit Load Limits (Revised)
	


The Academic Policies Committee voted unanimously on September 16, 2011 to recommend that the Faculty Senate endorse the adoption of long-term early registration unit load restrictions. The Graduate Studies Policies Committee voted on September 20, 2011 to endorse the recommendation for a 12-unit limit on early registration for graduate students.  On September 27, 2011, the Executive Committee recommended changes to the document that are tracked in the attached document.  
The current policy FS11-48/APC/Ex. states that during early registration, undergraduate students have a 15-unit load limit and graduate students have a 12-unit load limit.  This policy was a modification of the long-standing practice of a 17-unit load limit for all continuing students (undergraduate and graduate) in good academic standing.  FS11-48/APC/Ex. is effective for fall 2011 registration only.
The Academic Policies Committee is developing a process to handle Chancellor-mandated changes in enrollment targets that are given to the campus outside of the admission cycle. 

The rationale for the Academic Policies Committee recommendation is given below.
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